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Public Notice 
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

 
 

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission at their regular meeting held on September 15, 
2020 received the following applications: 
 

• IWWC20-26: Gary Partridge, 151 Lakeside Drive (Andover, CT), application to construct a 20 
foot by 20 foot outbuilding/storage shed within the Andover Lake upland review area.  
- No site visit or public hearing scheduled at this time.  

 

• IWWC20-27: Ruby Puerto and Nahin Puerto, 129 Hebron Road (Andover, CT), application to 
erect a concrete/stone wall fence, install an inground pool with associated 15’ x 12’ utility shed, 
and construct a 26’ x 32’ 2-car garage with accessory 1-bedroom apartment within an upland 
review area.   
- Site visit scheduled for Saturday, September 19, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.  
- No public hearing scheduled at this time.  

 
 
Petitions/Appeals Process: 
Public comment on pending applications is limited to the public hearing.  Per the Town of Andover 
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Regulation, a hearing can be requested by filing a petition within 14 
days of receipt of such application; citizen petitions for a public hearing related to the above 
applications must be submitted no later than September, 2020.  The petition must be signed by at least 
25 persons who are age 18 years or older and reside within the Town of Andover.   Petitions should be 
submitted electronically via e-mail to buildingadmin@andoverct.org and wetlands@andoverct.org.   
 
Questions: 
If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover Wetlands Agent at 
860-742-7305 or email wetlands@andoverct.org.     
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